
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses ways to address political crisis with the head of
Azim Alliance

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, during his meeting with the Head of

Azim  Alliance,  Representative  Muthana  AL-Samarrai,  Monday,  12/9/2022,  discussed  the

developments of the political scene in Iraq and the ways to address the current political

crisis, where His Eminence stressed the need for national dialogue and the importance of

communication between all political parties to form a national service government capable of

achieving the aspirations of the Iraqi people by providing services and job opportunities.

His Eminence stressed the need for the next government to be composed of a harmonious and

efficient team that can face challenges and prepare for early elections following legal and

constitutional requirements.


